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The Agency for Health Care Administration (Agency) announces receipt of a Program of All-inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE) application.

APPLICANT ORGANIZATION: Palm Beach PACE

COUNTIES APPLIED FOR: Palm Beach

DATE OF RECEIPT: 09-16-2022

SUMMARY DESCRIPTION: On 09-16-2022, the Agency received a PACE application from Palm Beach PACE to serve eligible residents of Palm Beach county.

QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS: Please contact the Bureau of Medicaid Policy at (850)412-4003 or at FLMedicaid_PACE@ahca.myflorida.com if you have questions or need additional information.
